
 

From: Donna Fulcher <DFulcher@elmiraacl.com>  
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2023 9:08 PM 
To: Jeremy Vink <jvink@woolwich.ca> 
Subject: Zone Change --- 39 Arthur St. N 

 
I support the zone change at 39 Arthur St. N Elmira, Ontario. 
 

Thanks in advance 
 
 

 

Donna Fulcher 
Manager of Community Participation Supports 
118 Barnswallow Drive, Elmira, Ontario N3B 2Y9 
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